

Please Support Garnet Valley Middle School

Sale Starts: Tuesday, September 26, 2023

Order forms and money due: Tuesday, October 17th

Delivery: Tuesday, November 14th.

Look for the pick up announcement

Please see the <u>attached letter</u> for all important information and dates. Packets were just distributed to all students so please check their backpacks.

Ready to get started? CLICK HERE TO REGISTER

We are raising funds for: assemblies, special guest speakers, and class/team/grade-level events and rewards

HOW TO HELP

- Show the catalog to friends, relatives, and co-workers.
- Please no unsupervised door-to-door selling.
- Collect money\checks for payment when you take the order.
- Post your sale on your social media for friends and family view.

IMPORTANT DETAILS

- Make checks payable to: Garnet Valley Middle School
- Include seller's name in memo section on check.
- Please fill out your order form completely with your name, phone number and email.
- Turn in the envelope with money enclosed.
- Keep the tally sheet for your records.

If you have any questions, please contact:

Chrissy Baglione @ 610-579-5101 or baglioc@garnetvalley.org

Thank you for your support!!

Dr. Lisa Stenz, Principal

